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Comments:  I am not in support of the current structure of the East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange.

Trails on the east side of the Crazy Mountains have been used for years by the public and the new reroute is

unrealistic for public use without the use of stock. The Yellowstone Club, a for profit private entity, has been a

major player in this deal, orchestrating efforts with private stakeholders to lobby for the land swap. It is absolutely

head scratching that the USFS might believe that a for profit private club, just coming back from bankruptcy,

would do anything that would potentially hurt its bottom line for the good of the public. The likelihood that the

Yellowstone Club and their stakeholders really want to help the public is about the same as their openness to

working with FWP to create a public access BMA  on the south side of their members only ski club at Pioneer

Mountain. Zero chance.


